AGP-Sec. 160 February 15, 2021

The General Manager,

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,
Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road,

Karachi.

Dear Sir,
SUBJECT: Clarification on Social and Electronic media posts regarding Sputnik-V

This is with reference to the false, incorrect and misleading information circulating in the social and
electronic media forums regarding the availability of Sputnik-V vaccine for Covid-19 through one of the
prominent diagnostic centres in Pakistan.

It is hereby clarified that AGP Limited (“AGP”), so far, has not entered into a supply agreement with
any Hospital or Diagnostic Centre (including the diagnostic centre in question) for the supply of
Sputnik-V vaccine either directly or indirectly in Pakistan. AGP, being the exclusive distributor of
Sputnik-V vaccine in Pakistan, will only enter into a supply agreement with a Hospital or Diagnostic
Centre after completion of all necessary legal formalities and which duly conforms and fully complies
with the directions issued by the relevant regulatory authorities.

Yours truly
For & on behalf of
AGP Limited

Umair Mukhtar
Company Secretary
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